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Executive Vice President

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555

SUBJECT: COMANCHE PEAK STEAM ELECTRIC STATION (CPSES)
DOCKET NOS. 50-445 AND 50-446
BOP SAFETY-RELATED INSTRUMENT SETPOINTS
SDAR: CP-86-81 (INTERIM REPORT)

Gent lemen:

On November 7, 1986, we verbally notified your Mr. T. Westerman of a
potentially reportable item involving the calculations for BOP safety-related
instrumert setpoints, indicating that omissions of required data or use of
incorrect information occurred in performing the calculations required per
Regulatory Guide 1.105, Rev. 2. This is an interim report of a potentially
reportable item under the provisions of 10CFR50.55(e). Our latest interim
report was logged TXX-6758, dated September 18, 1987.

We are continuing our evaluation of this issue and will submit our next report
no later than February 18, 1988.
Very truly yours,
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W. G. Counsil

J. S. Marshall
Supervisor,
Generic Licensing
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C - Mr. R. D. Martin, Region 1V
Resident Inspectors, CPSES (3)
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